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JPMCCI: Gas Oil will be included during January 2015 rebalance 
 
Inclusion of Gas Oil: 

 In an announcement made by The Intercontinental Exchange (ICE) on Jun 2, 2014, the 
exchange decided to extend availability of Gas Oil contracts.  

 As of Feb 2015 contract month, the contract specification of Gas Oil will change to a 10ppm 
sulphur content which is identical to existing Low Sulphur Gas Oil contract specification. 

 As a result, Gas Oil will be included in the JPMCCI during the January 2015 composition.  
 
 

If there are any questions regarding this notice please contact Index Research 
(index.research@jpmorgan.com). 


